Since our last questionnaire in 2018 …
	You said….
	We did…..



	I have noticed a significant increase in the Y2 homework for my youngest child compared to that which my eldest child received.   
	We constantly review the amount of homework the children receive. Sadly, since the older children went through the school, expectations of what each yr group has to achieve have risen and we have had to ensure our expectations match those put on us by the Government. We have also had to fill gaps since the new expectations were introduced. Children’s health and wellbeing are a priority to us and if you do feel that they cannot manage the amount of work they need to do, please do just speak to their class teacher.

	Can you add a calendar web page that shows term dates instead of having to look at Newsletters.   
	The school calendar is now on the Website

	How about some more trips / end of term activities.  
	We have reviewed the curriculum and have ensured that all classes now have one paid trip, one free trip and one visit or a term to enhance their learning.

	Would like to see something like ‘wake & shake’ or ‘Take 5’, daily walk/run etc to give the children more opportunities for outdoor/physical activities.  
	I have spoken to the Year 6 children about this and we have arranged for them to lead TAKE 5 sessions at key points in the term/year

	Let all the children have the chance to take part in sport, not just the select few.  
	ALL children are involved in sporting events throughout the year… Year 6 will initially have the priority as this is their last year to take part, but over the year all children who want to participate in sporting events have the chance to do so in some form or other. 

	A suggestion box is a good idea for parents in the reception area
	This has been made and is in the reception area.

	It is sometimes a concern that the same children are picked for certain roles/privileges.  Perhaps less visible children could be considered/encouraged.


	We are always aware of fairness and giving all children opportunities in all areas of school life. The majority of positions that are available for children are decided upon using the British value of democracy and allowing the children to vote. 

	More dress-up days please, creative play.
	Dress up days have been arranged, we do however get complaints if too many are booked in and we get complaints if too few are arranged… we need to strike a happy medium.

	My only concern is the parents and how they drive into school and the way they park
	This is an ongoing issue… I do appreciate how frustrating this is and we have worked tirelessly to solve the issue. Reminders are constantly put out in newsletters and the Community Police Officer has also made an appearance. We will continue to work on this.

	Some positive comments we received….
	The school is very good and my child enjoys it.  

Some very effective reward schemes in place in the classroom which have had a positive effect.  

Extremely happy with progress my child is making and has made

Trull is a wonderful school.  

Fab school, very pleased.  Thank you.  

We love it here.  

School Chaplain is a great addition.  

I do like twitter updates to know what is going on

Thank you.  


